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The following are highlights from the 64th and 65th SGA senate meetings that have taken place on the following dates and in the following spaces, respectively:
October 9th - (Kennesaw) Social Sciences 1021
October 22nd - (Kennesaw) University Rooms B, C, D & E
 
In the 64th meeting, Director Lopez, provided a follow up to concerns about the expediency (or lack thereof) of faculty grade posting. The push for student senators is to not only have the issue addressed locally, at KSU, but the become a USG system-wide policy. She discussed student concerns about not being able to make an informed choice when drop/add time comes. The SGA also voted in a group to make up the governance board.
 
In the 65th meeting, President reported that in his meeting with President Whitten, she communicated that, in lieu of reinstating the Global Learning fee, “they” were working to finds ways to reduce the cost of study abroad instead. He said the rationale offered to him was that there was not much interest in reinstating a fee that benefit a small portion of the population. The SGA president also reminded senators that they need to gain a better understanding of their legislative power and ways they can better represent the voice of the students. There was discussion in SGA regarding working toward a proposal to have the Sturgis library open 24/7.
 

